
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Attention Ratepayers 
 
 

Have you paid your rates? 
 
 

This is a friendly reminder to advise that Rates 
for the first half of the financial year are due   

3rd October 2019 
 
 

If you are unable to make full payment by the 3rd October 2019, please contact 
Council’s Rates Officer on 07 4746 7166 to arrange an alternate payment option. 

 

To receive the discount of 10%, please ensure your payment is received on or 
before the due date. 

 
Application forms to pay rates by instalments are available at the Council 
Administration Office or on www.mckinlay.qld.gov.au  
 
 
 

 

http://www.mckinlay.qld.gov.au/

